
                                                                                                            

 

 
GEMS LEGACY SCHOOL - DUBAI 

KGS / C/ 391-21                 CIRCULAR                              31/03/2021 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Please be informed that school will be closed on account of Easter on Sunday, 4th April 
2021. 
 
 
We extend our greetings and best wishes to our parent community on this occasion. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

 


